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January 14thf 1924.

Mrs. Thomas G. Hodge, 
Apt. 5, The Drummond, Montreal•

Dear Mrs. Hodge
.. , I beg to acknowledge and tothanK you for your letter received this ' 
morning inviting me to he present at the 
Annual Meeting of The Last Post Fund Women’s 
Auxiliary, at the Rltz-Carlton Hotel, on 
Friday, the 18th instant at four o’clock p.m.

I regret that it will he 
me to he with you at this time as I have an important Committee meeting 

au khe University at the same hour. Will you 
please convey to the members of the Auxiliary 

Appreciation of the invitation and assure them of my sincere sympathy with the work of 
the Last Post Fund.

impossible for

/

Yours faithfully,
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